
Introduction to Primary Sense

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network 

(NQPHN) is currently rolling out Primary Sense, 

free of charge, across the northern Queensland 

region and invite general practices to attend an 

introductory webinar. 

Primary Sense will replace CAT+ and TopBar as 

the preferred data extraction and quality 

improvement tool for PIP-QI, and NQPHN projects 

for practices currently running MedicalDirector or 

Best Practice. 

Primary Sense is a PHN-owned and operated 

clinical decision support tool for GPs. It extracts 

deidentified general practice data and uses 

evidence-based algorithms to provide GPs with 

real time medical alerts, reports, and patient care 

prompts. 

Primary Sense also provides general practices and 

PHNs with on-demand reporting to help with 

population management.

Presenter:

• Dr Lisa Beecham – General Practitioner/Chair 

Primary Sense Clinical Advisory Committee 

To learn more about Primary Sense click here. 

This webinar will be recorded and made available 

to participants after the webinar. 

For general practices in the northern Queensland region

Date

Tuesday 27 February 2024

Where 

Online via Microsoft Teams

Register online

forms.office.com/r/6nTvTs

VV8T

Time

Webinar: 6pm–7pm

For more information, contact:

Kayla Vella

p: 0488 223 301

e: kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au 

www.nqphn.com.au/events 

https://www.nqphn.com.au/sites/default/files/2024-01/primary_sense_factsheet_-_why_nqphn_is_making_the_change.pdf
https://forms.office.com/r/6nTvTsVV8T
https://forms.office.com/r/6nTvTsVV8T
mailto:kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au
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